
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thursday, August 29th    
7:00 – Welcome 

Classroom Visitations 
7:15 – 9:00 P.M. 

 

Special Presentation by 
Lisa Fraser, Principal 

6:30 P.M. - In the Gymnasium 
 

Don’t miss this exciting opportunity to meet your 
child’s teachers and administrators, to learn more 

about academic opportunities and expectations, and 
to network with other Fisher parents!   

This evening is for parents only. 
 

We hope you will plan to attend! 
 

Please note: August 29th  is also a minimum day at 
Fisher with dismissal at 12:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

 


